
 
 

 

 

Kilburn Neighbourhood Plan Forum   

Committee@kilbunforum.london 

06.02.2025 

 

Planning Policy Team   

Brent Council, Camden Council  

 

Dear Madam/Sir,   

 

On behalf of the Kilburn Neighbourhood Forum, we are pleased to submit the 
Kilburn Neighbourhood Plan for formal consideration in accordance with the Localism Act 
2011. This submission includes the required documentation: the designated Neighbourhood 
Area map, the Neighbourhood Plan, the Consultation Statement, and the supporting 
evidence demonstrating compliance with the Basic Conditions.   

 

The Kilburn Neighbourhood Plan has been developed through extensive engagement 
with local residents, businesses, and stakeholders to ensure it reflects the aspirations of our 
community. We look forward to working with both Brent and Camden Councils throughout 
the next stages of the process and to progressing towards a successful referendum. Please 
confirm receipt of this submission and advise on the next steps.   

 

Yours faithfully,   

Ajay Kumble & David Kaye 

Co-Chairs,  

Kilburn Neighbourhood Plan Forum (KNPF) 


